20 November 2009

President

international Floorball Federation (IFF)
Alakiventie 2

00920 Helsinki, Finland

Subject: Membership of IFF

Dear Mr Thomas Erikkson,

We would like to inform you that we are from the IFA (indonesian Floorball
Association) Committee would apply to be the member of the International Floorball
Federation (IFF). We will follow the rules and regulations of the IFF organization.

We have attached all the supporting documents that you are needed by the
organization.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Andrefas Tedjasukmana Prof. Drs. Toho Cholik Mutohir, Ph.D.
Secretary General Chairman

62.811 960082

atedjasuk@cbn.net.id

CcC:

- Chairman of Indonesian National Sport Committee (KONI)
- Chairman of Indonesian Olympic Committee (KOI)-

- Chairman AOFC

- Secretary General IFF



